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What	a	way	to	celebrate	the	4th	of	July!		Committee	members	Claudia	&	Bob	Bullington,	Judy	Wessler,	
Tony	Orlando,	Bob	Murray	and	Marcy	Boyles	did	an	outstanding	job	planning	and	decorating	the	Bocce	
Club’s	golf	cart	entry.		Thank	you	to	all	of	the	committee	for	a	great	job,	well	done.	
	
The	Guys	vs	Gals	tournament	has	finished	its	first	week	of	play	and	as	expected	the	competition	is	
proving	to	be	fierce	between	the	teams.		The	Guys	won	last	year,	so	the	Gals	are	looking	for	some	sweet	
payback	this	year.			
	
	Save	the	Dates:	
The	Village	Challenge	is	on	Saturday,	September	7th.		Questions	about	the	tournament	can	be	directed	to	
Marion	Logie,	Tournament	Coordinator	at	408-274-2805	or	email	logiem@sbcglobal.net.			
	
Fall	Round	Robin	starts	September	16th	and	runs	through	October	30th.		Paul	Andersen	will	be	the	
Tournament	Coordinator.			
	
Tip	from	the	courts:		During	tournament	play,	the	grey	benches	located	in	each	corner	of	the	court	are	for	
“four	active	players	only”,	wooden	benches	are	for	spectators.		


